Greetings USAP Participants!

This year the Antarctic Program will no longer be providing sunglasses at
Extreme Cold Weather Gear Issue. However, Julbo Sunglasses is offering
employees of the Program the opportunity to purchase their non-
prescription sunglasses at wholesale cost, which is 50% off the suggested
retail price. They come in many different styles, which you may view at
www.julbousa.com.

Attached is the order form and price list. Costs for shipping aren't shown on
the form but will generally run $6-$8 for ground and $15-$20 for 2-Day
FedEx. You will need to place your order before 9/15/08 to get these special
prices, and follow the directions on the order sheet carefully. Please do note
that expenses for non-prescription sunglasses are not reimbursable by the
Program.
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